
Report of the Canterbury Waste Subcommittee to the Council meeting of 6 October 2005 

1. SUPPLEMENTARY ITEM 
 
 The Chairperson sought the approval of the Subcommittee to introduce a supplementary item on 

shredder flock arising from light gauge metal recovery/recycling operations undertaken by Sims Pacific 
Metals in Christchurch. 

 
 The reasons why the item was not on the agenda and why the matter could not wait for the next 

meeting were explained to the Subcommittee.  The Subcommittee decided that the matter be 
considered at the present meeting. 

 
 


